Canfield, Ohio
April 10, 2017

A Work Session of the Board of Park Commissioners of Mill Creek MetroParks was held on Monday, April
10, 2017, at the MetroParks Farm. President Lee Frey welcomed guests and staff.

Justin Rogers, Planning Manager, gave a report on wildlife management in the MetroParks.
Sean Logan and Dave Brown spoke on behalf of the Wildlife Standing Committee.
Jaime Yohman, Marketing Manager, gave a report on volunteerism in the MetroParks.

Lee Frey announced that the next Regular Meeting is scheduled for Monday, May 8, 2017, at 6 p.m., at
the MetroParks Farm.

There being no further business, Germaine Bennett moved to adjourn the meeting. Tom Shipka seconded
the motion, and the vote taken resulted as follows:

Voting Aye: Bennett, Frey, Frost, Shipka
Voting Nay: None

The meeting adjourned at 7:45 p.m.



